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Arts and Entertainments Board Awards Policy 

A note by AEB Chair Adam Funnell 

As mandated in the AEB Standing Orders, we annually award Full Colours of the Arts and 

Entertainments Board to members of AEB groups who go well beyond what is expected of them over 

the academic year. An excerpt follows: 

10.1 Colours 
10.1.1 Awards of Full Colours and Club of the Year shall be made by the Colours Committee upon 

nomination from any Full Union member. 
10.1.2 The Colours shall normally be awarded at the June general meeting of the committee and 

published in Felix and the Union website.  
 
And: 
 
4.6 The Colours Committee shall make the awards of AEB Colours, according to Section 10. It shall 

consist of the Officers. 
 
Where in this case Officers refers to the AEB Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Artsfest Chair and Artifact 

Chair. 

In practice, this means the following: 

 Nominations open today! Any member of the Union can nominate any other member of the 

Union to us for consideration for an AEB Colour. 

 Nomination can simply be made by emailing any of the Officers with brief reasons why you 

think the nominee deserves recognition. (The officers themselves are ineligible for AEB 

awards). 

 Nominations close on Thursday 30th May. Nominations will be then reviewed by the Colours 

Committee and awards presented at the final AEB meeting of this term. 

 This system runs in parallel with the Union Awards 

(https://www.imperialcollegeunion.org/your-union/union-awards)  - if the AEB Colours 

Committee deem a nomination more worthy of a Union Award, they will make the 

recommendation upwards, and suggest that the proposer also nominates online. 

 AEB Club of the Year will also be decided by the Colours Committee (and will go forward for 

consideration as the overall ICU Club of the Year). 

So, get nominating! 

https://www.imperialcollegeunion.org/your-union/union-awards

